Information on Use of SmartMusic at MSHSAA Music Festivals

[bookmark: _GoBack]The MSHSAA office has been made aware of the enhancements to SmartMusic this year and how this may impact the director’s use for the 2014 MSHSAA District/State Music Festivals.  Your subscription to 2013 SmartMusic allows you to put SmartMusic on any computer.  In order to access the accompaniments for the MSHSAA music festivals you will need to follow the instructions below.

1. You will need to log in to your SmartMusic account on the computer you will be using for the district/state music festival and download the selections to this computer.  It is designed to keep you logged in while offline for a maximum of 48 hours, so please plan accordingly.
2. You must leave the computer on “Standby” once you have your selections on the computer.
3. If you shut down the computer for any reason, you must reconnect to the internet and log in again.  The selections will still be on your computer once you log back in.
4. It is recommended that you have a strong battery that will hold a charge for the music festivals.  You may also want to invest in a “Hot Spot” in case you do need to log back onto your computer and do not have wireless access to the internet.
5. These directions are based on how SmartMusic was designed to work.  To ensure that it behaves as designed on your computer; it is recommended that you give it a trial run on the computer you will be using before the day of the festival.

If you plan to use SmartMusic at the district festivals, please contact your district manager to determine the availability of internet access.  MSHSAA cannot guarantee there will be wireless access to all buildings used at the state music festival.   You are encouraged to have an alternate plan in place.


